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TUSCALOOSA COUNTY COMMISSION 

MEETING 

DECEMBER 16, 2020 

 

 

TUSCALOOSA COUNTY   § 

STATE OF ALABAMA    § 

  

 This being the date and hour to which the Tuscaloosa County 

Commission adjourned; the County Commission met pursuant to such 

adjournment with Probate Judge Rob Robertson presiding as Chairman.  

The following members were present:  

 

 Stan Acker  

Jerry Tingle 

  

  

Commissioner Jerry Tingle moved, seconded by Commissioner Stan 

Acker, the County Commission voted unanimously to go into executive 

session at the conclusion of the regular meeting to discuss a 

personnel matter. 

 

Commissioner Stan Acker moved, seconded by Commissioner Jerry 

Tingle, the County Commission voted unanimously to table the 

preliminary plat submissions for 69 South Subdivision and Lavender 

Highway 69 South Subdivision, both in District III. 

 

Upon request by Planning Director Farrington Snipes, 

Commissioner Jerry Tingle moved, seconded by Commissioner Stan Acker, 

the County Commission voted unanimously to authorize submission of an 

Economic Development Grant Application Package to Alabama Department 

of Economic and Community Affairs for an Industrial Road Construction 

Project in District II. 

        Exhibit 12-1, Pages 
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Upon request by Planning Director Farrington Snipes, 

Commissioner Jerry Tingle moved, seconded by Commissioner Stan Acker, 

the County Commission voted unanimously to adopt a resolution 

approving funding in the amount of $64,500.00 for services related to 

the Industrial Road Construction Project in District II. 

        Exhibit 12-2, Page 

 

Upon request by Planning Director Farrington Snipes, 

Commissioner Jerry Tingle moved, seconded by Commissioner Stan Acker, 

the County Commission voted unanimously to award the contract for 

professional services on the Industrial Road Construction Project in 

District II to Higgenbotham Engineering, Inc.  

        Exhibit 12-3, Pages 

 

Commissioner Jerry Tingle moved, seconded by Commissioner Stan 

Acker, the County Commission voted unanimously to approve the 

warrants issued to cover Tuscaloosa County’s expenditures for 

November 2020. 

 

Upon request by Finance Director Bill Lamb, Commissioner Stan 

Acker moved, seconded by Commissioner Jerry Tingle, the County 

Commission voted unanimously to rescind the CARES Act bid to MidState 

Industries due to inability to provide services. 

 

There being no further business to come before the Tuscaloosa 

County Commission, the meeting adjourned to Wednesday, January 6, 

2021. 

 

__________________________________ 

     Rob Robertson 

     Judge of Probate  

Chairman Tuscaloosa County Commission 

      

__________________________________ 

     Stan Acker 

     Commissioner – District I 

     

     __________________________________ 

     Jerry Tingle 

     Commissioner – District II 

 

 

     _ABSENT___________________________  

      Mark C. Nelson 

     Commissioner – District III 

 

 

     _ABSENT__ ________________________ 

     Reginald Murray 

     Commissioner – District IV 


